
May 7, 2021

To Whom it May Concern,

In reference to NHTSA ID:  Amendment 1, all units built by Excellance, Inc. have been repaired and 
no notifications need to be sent out to the owners of these units.  If anyone has any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you, 

Tara Quattlebaum
Warranty-Parts Specialist
Excellance, Inc
800-882-9799
256-772-8792 fax
tara@excellance.com


